
 

 
 

  
  

 
Affordable Housing Resources Inc. will be 
relocating its offices, effective July 16, 2025. 

 
Our new address will be: 

1 Vantage Way, Suite C130 
Nashville, TN 37228 

 
To accommodate the transition, our office will be closed to 
the public Wednesday, July 16 through Friday, July 18. 
 
We will resume regular business operations at our new 
location on Monday, July 21, 2025. 

 
Our business hours will remain: 

 
Monday – Thursday: 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Friday: 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 

We appreciate your patience during this time and look 
forward to welcoming you to our new office. 


